
 
January 7, 2005 
 
Mr. S. Derek Phelps 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re:  Docket No. 272 
 City of Meriden 
 
Dear Mr. Phelps: 
 

Please be advised that the City of Meriden intends to present one or all of the 
following witnesses on either January 18 or January 20, 2005: 
 
Dominick Caruso, AICP, City Planner 
Thomas Skojlund, AICP, Assistant City Planner 
James Anderson, LS, Zoning Enforcement Officer 
 
These individuals will testify as to the following: 

1. The existence of two statutory facilities within the Buffer Zone in the City of 
Meriden, namely the day care center and the girls’ softball complex; 

2. The existence of a large nursing home and 38 affiliated independent-living 
housing units within the Buffer Zone; 

3. The existence of a 30 unit condominium complex within the Buffer Zone; 
4. Other corrections to the applicant’s buffer zone map concerning the City of 

Meriden; and  
5. The existence of an alternate route along the City of Meriden’s right of way 

along Research Parkway, Meriden. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
Deborah L. Moore 
 
 
cc: Service List 
 


